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Sepoo August 22, 2025

Dear Parents and Nazareth School Community,

What a wonderful first week of school! It was such a joy to see all the smiling faces and the
excitement as we kicked off a new school year. Thank you for the warm welcome and kind
wishes.

A special thank you to our amazing PTG for organizing the Meet and Greet on the first day of
school. It was a lovely opportunity to connect, and | truly enjoyed meeting many of you. |
look forward to working together to make this school year an amazing one for all our
students.

Thank you also for attending our Back to School Night. Our dedicated teachers and aides
have been working hard to prepare for a successful year, and it was wonderful to see
families visiting classrooms, meeting teachers, and learning more about our expectations
and goals.

A heartfelt thank you to Mrs. Maldonado for making our school even more beautiful with the
festive balloon arch to celebrate the first week. | also want to express my gratitude to Sr.
Celestina and Mrs. Crowley for their presence and support this week. And thank you to Mr.
and Mrs. Horning for leading us in song as we prepare for our school Masses.

Lastly, thank you for the birthday wishes! | feel incredibly blessed and had a wonderful
celebration with the Nazareth School community.

Holy Family of Nazareth, Watch Over Us and Protect Us.
God bless you,

Ms. Burgos, Principal



